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Learning from Home in the event of a Lockdown 

Within Quarter Primary daily learning tasks will be set by your child’s class teacher via Google 

Classroom.  In Quarter Nursery daily tasks will be set on your child’s learning journal, please log in 

daily to keep updated. 

Your child has been shown how to access this within their class.  They have been shown where to 

find their daily tasks, how to communicate with their teacher and how to upload their work.  If your 

child has any difficultly accessing this at home, please see the important information details below. 

To access your child’s Google Classroom they should log onto their Glow. 

Where possible your child is asked to be online at 9.00am to check in for the day. 

On each school day, a number of tasks will be issued for your child to complete.  These will include a 

Literacy task, Numeracy task and a learning task from at least one other curricular area.  In Nursery 

this will vary across the week. 

If Learning from Home continues for a prolonged period of time, some extended tasks may be 

shared, and your child will be given a number of days to complete them.  If this is the case, specific 

instructions will be shared by your child’s class teacher. 

Your child’s class teacher or keyworker will be available to answer questions during the school day 
via google classroom.  Responses may not be instant, but they will endeavour to respond as quickly 
as possible.  They will be available online to answer questions at the following times: 

 Nursery  9.00am - 9.30am  and 1.00pm – 1.30pm  

 P1/2   9.00am - 9.30am  and 1.00pm – 1.30pm 

 P3/4   11.00am - 11.30am and 2.00pm – 2.30pm 

 P5/6/7   9.30am – 10.00am and 1.30pm – 2.00pm 

If you have any additional questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the School Office  
on gw14quarterpsoffice@glow.sch.uk, Mrs Bokas on gw14quarterpsht@glow.sch.uk and Miss 
McKissock on  gw14quarterpsictc@glow.sch.uk where we will be happy to help. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                        

Please note, learning grids are live on the school website for any child who is isolating at home on their 
own or with their class.  These are also an alternative if you are having difficulties accessing Google 
Classroom. 

 

All Glow Addresses and Passwords have been sent home, please  

contact the school if you need this information sent home again. 
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